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Hello all! 

God has been so gracious to us meeting our needs as we have been traveling! We have had the opportunity to  

present the ministry to several churches in NC, TN, MO and GA.  Thank you so much to all the churches that had us 

in and helped us along the way.  I had an opportunity to get a free organ and God put me in the 

right place at the right time to speak to Pastor Jon Nettesheim in Elizabeth City, NC at Elizabeth 

City Baptist Church, about donating and delivering it to them. He told me his wife had been  

talking about getting one for their church that she could play. Well, isn’t it just like our God to 

provide things that we need and want? We were able to spend all day that  Sunday with them and we had a    

wonderful time getting to know them and having a part in their services. The organ sounded beautiful and they 

were so excited to see how God provided! They are doing an excellent job working and building 

the church in the community. This was our very first church plant RMMO took on for support, 

and it was exciting to see all that the Lord is doing there! 

We had our first church service in a barn! The church in the picture was founded in a barn. The 

barn was part of a farm then, converted into a bar that ended up closing down. Now it is a 

church in Missouri! Thank you Lighthouse Baptist Church and Pastor 

Lee Thompson for having us in for soulwinning and your homecom-

ing. We greatly enjoyed meeting you, the church and the fellowship!   

THE TENT IS FINALY HERE! Our tent is in and God has been meeting many needs for it! 

We have generators, song books, a trailer, and the tent, but we are still 

needing several items. Please help us pray about a tent stake driver, electrical equipment, small 

pulpit, fans, stage and a truck to pull the trailer. God has been so faithful to supply all our needs 

and I know He will continue to. Please pray for the tent ministry. Our goal is to win souls to Christ, 

to plant churches, help our church plants to win sinners to Christ and help to grow their churches. 

Time is running short and we must be busy winning the lost! Thank you for all your prayers and 

support! 

If you do not support the Ron Middleton Missions Outreach, please pray about joining with us and our mission to 

reach the world with the gospel of Jesus Christ. We have planted 17 churches in America so far, and we are looking 

to do so many more. If you or anyone you know has church equipment they would like to donate to a church plant, 

please let us know and I will come pick it up. Thank you all for your prayers and support! 

In His Service,  

                        The Brown Family 

“”Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.”      

Matthew 9:38  
 

Contact: 678-206-8532   Email:  TheBrownFamily.RMMO@gmail.com 


